
 
 
 
 
 
 

Case Study - Plan Vivo 
 
The Trees of Hope project, coordinated by the Clinton Development Initiative and certified under the 
Plan Vivo Standard is a community-based improved land management project, which addresses 
crucial issues of land degradation, unemployment, and food security, which threaten the livelihoods 
of local communities in Neno and Dowa districts of Malawi, while also contributing to global efforts 
to tackle climate change.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
he project taps into the voluntary carbon markets for finance, and brings together community 
members to develop agroforestry systems, which are designed to improve soils, provide a future 
source of wood products, as well as planting fruit orchards and trees with crops to diversify farmers’ 
incomes.  
 

Watch: http://youtu.be/8AdYeQotVxo 
 

http://youtu.be/8AdYeQotVxo

